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                  A meeting with Professor Magno in the research room 

       

                                             Report. Date / Translate: JG & MG                                  

                               

Professor Magno came to Leda and met with Mr. Sano on Jan. 4th. Special ‘parent’ Pacu were selected on Jan. 5th and 

the preparation for another round of incubation were made. The recently hatched baby Pacu from the process that 

took place in late December are growing well in the ponds.  Preparations are now underway for a 21-day workshop 

to take place on Jan. 18th in Leda with the youth of the Unification Church of Asuncion. Preparations are being quickly 

made. 

   

  

                                                  The arrival of Professor Magno in Leda from        

                                              Bahia Negra accompanied by Mr. Sano.                  

 

  

                       

  

 

  

<Left> Professor Magno and Mr. Nakata checking parent Pacu. 

<Right> Giving hormone shots to female Pacu to promote spawning. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                    Mr. Nakata (driving tractor) and workers   

                                                preparing one Hectare Taro field in the  

                                                2nd farm. 

                            

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Kitanaka harvests ripe tomatoes in the 1st farm. 

He wants to work with a sincere heart and learn from the 

nature in Leda.   

    

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mizuuchi who is a skilled carpenter, crafted a 

tool storage in the training center that is neat and 

easy to use.                                    

                                                                  

                                                       

 

 

  

                  

    Using left over wood and materials  

    Mr. Mizuuchi crafted a special container  

    for local use.  

            


